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Hello Class of 84! 

Well, here we are, heading into our 40th Reunion year! 

Our 40th Reunion celebration will be held on campus during Big Bash on the weekend of 5/31 – 6/2. 
Registration is expected to go live in early February, but you can check out the web site right now for 
preliminary details about all the scheduled activities and lodging options.  

Jim, Todd, and I will be organizing a reunion committee over the next few weeks, and we welcome the support 
and participation from whomever is interested. Ideally, we would like to get a representative from each Living 
Unit as well as representatives from sports teams and clubs to help reach out to as many of our classmates as 
possible. This is a big milestone for us, so let’s plan to have a big turnout for the celebration! 

If you are interested in participating on the reunion committee, please reach out to one of us to let us know. 

In case you need additional incentive to get back on campus this Summer, the iconic Sparks Center is 
scheduled to be torn down and replaced by a more modern and functional Community Center later this year, 
so this could be your last chance to experience the distinctive sights and smells of the Sparks Center 
basement, hallways, and meeting rooms! 

Help Us Help You Reconnect with Old Friends 

As we plan for our upcoming reunion, we know there are many of us who don’t have up-to-date contact 
information in the Wabash Alumni Directory and will not receive this letter. We have been making a push to 
try to reach these individuals and encourage them to log into the Alumni page on the Wabash website and 
make sure their contact information is up to date. You can help by reaching out to the guys you keep in touch 
with and ask them if they are keeping their information up to date on the Alumni Website. 

Check out the Alumni Directory here and see if you can help us reconnect with someone from your living unit, 
sports team, major, or just an old friend. 

Class of ’84 News 

In April 2023, Jim Byers sent us this note - My wife Gena and I are living in Lafayette, IN, but we recently put some 
money down on some dirt in Frankfort, IN. We plan to build our last home there. Our three grandkids live in 
Frankfort and I purchased a business there in August of 2021. If anyone is nearby, stop in. I'll be getting my 
hands dirty in the scrap yard in all likelihood. 

As always, we’d like to know how you’re doing and what’s new with you. More importantly, your classmates 
would love an update. Please drop us a note to let us know what is going on in your life and we’ll get it in the 
next letter.  

Bill (Bildo) Havlin 

  W.A.F. 
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